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Participants: 
Kelly Stewart, Basketball
Genelle Green, Basketball
Elizabeth DeLeon, Cross Country
Mia Barnes, Cross Country
Hannah Gershone, Cross Country 
Camden Carter, Equestrian
Laura Van Der Porten, Equestrian
Mollie Kowalchik, Equestrian 
Jessica Taylor, Field Hockey
Heeaman Lee, Golf
Katie Poulin, Golf
Nicole Perkins, Lacrosse
Taylor Hough, Lacrosse
Alyssa Tabrisky, Lacrosse
Jessica Schiller, Soccer
Anna Hartman, Squash 
Allison Shilling, Squash 
Amanda Lee, Squash
Cathleen Pruden, Swimming
Claire Beckett, Swimming
Katie Tyler, Swimming
Ishita Tibrewal, Tennis
Alexa Colas, Tennis
Kelly Stevens, Track & Field
Julia Criscione, Track & Field
Natalie Lyon, Volleyball
Caroline Black, SGA Liaison
Summer Hutcheson, Athletics Admin.


The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. eastern time by the chair, Cathleen Pruden. The members noted above were present. 

1. Welcome and Announcements

· Team Updates: Equestrian won their show this weekend, field hockey won NEWMACs for the first time since 2005, swimming beat Westfield State at their game of the week, cross country season is over with a good end to the season, and basketball officially started their season. 

2. Approval of Minutes (Nicole Perkins)

· It was VOTED that the minutes of the November 1, 2015 meeting be approved.

3. New E-Board (Summer Hutcheson) 

· Ms. Hutcheson announced the new e-board to be chair Meg Ryan, vice chair Claire Beckett, treasurer Jess Taylor, and secretary Julia Criscione

4. Parking Lot Banners (Summer Hutcheson)

· Athletics is looking to get new banners for the parking lot outside Kendall. Ms. Hutcheson asked the SAAC what athletes would like to see on the banners. Suggestions included action shots,  including team photos, post-game celebration cheers, pictures evoking positive emotion, and something that shows team (ie lacrosse sticks or huddles). Themes of power, celebration, accomplishment, intensity, and diversity (in people and sports) were recommended.  The inclusion of non-varsity athletes (ie dancers), sticking with blue tones on the banners, and no more never fear \ or quotes was also suggested. The SAAC is interested in including a power word on the banners as an alternative to the lack of quotes.

5. D3 Week (Cathleen Pruden)

· Ms. Pruden reviewed the current status of where the SAAC is in planning D3 week. Amie Canfield has invited the SAAC to work on collaborations with her again this year for the athletics website. Community service could be a tailgate, working with local kids for a Special Olympics or fun activity, or a day volunteering at a local farm could take place on April 9th.  There is no funding available for t-shirts for athletes but the SAAC is interested in finding another way to visually unite athletes on a specific day over the week.

6. Springie Welcome Event (Nicole Perkins)

· There is only one spring admit athlete this year. We will be elfing them. Each team will contribute something towards elfing the tennis springie. Potential ideas are a MHC bucket list, keys to success, guides, and lists of favorite places.

7. Spirit of Giving Toy Drive (Community Service Sub-committee

· Ms. DeLeon noted that, while many people have been assigned a child for the toy drive, many children still remain. Tabling will continue until the children have all been assigned.

8. Subcommittees (Anna Hartman)

· Ms. Hartman broke the SAAC into four groups to analyze four of the subcommittees and to make suggestions for changes in the structure of the subcommittees. 
· Group One: Marketing and Promotions will be expanding on social media and using social media more, will be trying to make people more engaged, and should utilize teaming up with other subcommittees to promote events.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Group Two: Health and Safety would like to meet once a month with the athletic trainers and will work with the athletic trainers as necessary, will be creating a Twitter account to promote the health of athletes, and will take on an awareness event (such as eating disorder awareness).
· Group Three: Admissions and Recruiting would like to send out personalized post cards to recruits but need to talk to admissions to learn about the logistics of this task.
· Group Four: Diversity and Inclusion will take on the cultural/ arts event tasks each semester, will continue to work on the transgender policy and better promoting it, and will work on creating a document about international eligibility for athletics. 

9. SGA Update (Caroline Black)

· The SGA has been working on four groups of ideas: facilities, dining, social life, and transgender policy. 

10. Returning Member Role Call (Nicole Perkins)

· SAAC members who will not be returning next year are Chen Lu, Katie Poulin, Jess Schiller, Lily Rosenberg, Natalie Lyon, Corina Willner, Alexa Colas, Amanda Lee, Kelly Stewart, Genelle Green, Laura Von der Porten, Ellie Deleon, Katherine Guinee, Cathleen Pruden, Anna Hartman, and Nicole Perkins.

11. Call for Binders (Claire Beckett) 

· SAAC members who will not be returning next semester need to return their binders at the next meeting.

12. Announcements (EBoard)

· No new Game of the Weeks until next semester!

13. Next Meeting: Sunday, December 6th, 2015 from 7-8 p.m. (Kendade 305)

14. Adjourn. 

· The meeting was adjourned by Ms. Pruden at 7:59 p.m.
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